
 

CCS-08-16 
 

 
 

To:  Chair & Members of the Community & Corporate Services Committee 
 

From:  Councillor Paul Sharman, City/Regional Councillor, Ward 5 
  

Date:  August 26, 2016 
  
Re: Vote recording system for the purposes of recorded votes at Council 

meetings 
 

 
As noted at the Council meeting of July 18, 2016, the following motion is being presented at 
Community and Corporate Services Committee on September 12, 2016 for consideration: 
 

“Direct the City Clerk to purchase and install an electronic vote recording system in the 
Council Chambers, the cost to be charged to the capital budget for the Agenda Management 
solution; and 
 
Hold in abeyance, sections 33.7-33.9 of Procedure By-law 37-2014 until a vote recording 
system is installed.” 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul Sharman 
City & Regional Councillor, Ward 5 


